
 

Friday 9th December 2022 

Thursday 15th December 3.15-

4.15pm  

Carol Singing Pre-Prep and 

Prep Pick up 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 TBC Valentine’s Disco TBC 

Saturday 18th March 2023 TBC LC Bake Off TBC 

Saturday 24th June 2023 TBC LC Food Festival TBC 

Dates For Your Diary 

Please bring cash to our events, as we often have no access to a card machine. 
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Carol Singing 

On Thursday, 15th December, we have Carol Singers, spreading 
Christmas cheer between Pre Prep and Prep campuses. They will be 
collection donations, and we hope to raise further funds for future 
events. 
 
This will cover the pick-up times from 3.15-4.15pm. You are so 
welcome to come and join us singing.  

Nearly New Shop 

Plans are coming together for the Nearly New Shop. If you have any 

uniform to donate, please leave them at any school office. We are 

also after any hangers you have spare, please leave them with your 

school office by no later than 14th December.  



 

Thursday 15th December 

Pre-Prep & Prep pick up 3.15-4.15pm 

Carol Singing 

Volunteers Required 

Christingle 

We were so proud of Prep this week, who  

were incredible in their Christingle 

services. A massive well done to all 

involved. The PTA ran the café, selling a 

range of food and drink. We also had a 

raffle. There were several raffle prizes not 

collected. If you have any of the following 

numbers, please contact us to get your 

prize.  

357, 340, 346, 347, 368, 366, 266, 277, 
274, 349, 339, 370, 203, 190, 217, 289, 
295, 210, 186, 192, 218, 185, 211, 208  

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

everyone who gave raffle prizes, helped, 

supported, and dug deep to help us raise 

lots of money. We really do appreciate it. 

You can contact Amara or the PTA team via email at 
pta@liverpoolcollege.org.uk. 

Have a lovely weekend,  *The PTA Team * 2/2 


